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Miss Betty MA
Clerk to Panel on Security
Legislative Council Complex
1 Legislative Council Road
Central, Hong Kong

Dear Miss MA,

Panel on Security
Follow-up to meeting on 15 February 2019
Letter from Hon AU Nok-hin

We refer to your letter dated 19 February 2019. In response to
Hon AU Nok-hin’s written enquiries dated 15 February 2019, our reply is
as follows.

2 After the announcement of legislative proposals to amend the
Fugitive Offenders Ordinance (Cap. 503) and the Mutual Legal Assistance
in Criminal Matters Ordinance (Cap. 525), the Security Bureau has
received over 4,000 views. The Security Bureau is now studying the
views received, and will carefully consider these views with a view to
preparing the amendment bill and submitting it to the Legislative Council
for scrutiny.
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